
 
10/02/23 
Dear Parents, Carers, Students,  
Staff and Friends of the School 
 
Preparing for Lent 
For over 2 billion Christians around the world Ash Wednesday 
marks the start of an important festival called Lent.  We will 
have a special service on Wed. 22nd for the whole school. It 
will help us to reflect on the need to give and receive 
forgiveness.  
 
It is a truly inclusive service as anyone can receive the ashes.  
They remind us that we are mortal and have been given one 
life to live to the full. 
 
In this year’s service we will pray in particular for anyone affected by the Turkey-Syria Earthquake. 

 
Turkey-Syria Earthquake  
In the early hours of Monday 6 February 2023, a 
powerful 7.8 magnitude earthquake struck near 
Turkey’s border with northern Syria. 
 
The earthquake has already killed more than 
21,000 people, injured thousands more and 
destroyed homes, buildings and lives.   
 
The Disaster Emergency Committee (DEC) has 
launched an appeal for the earthquake.  CAFOD is 
one of their partners. 
 
To donate to the appeal click on the image. 

 
  

https://cafod.org.uk/give/donate-to-emergencies/turkey-syria-earthquake-appeal?gclid=EAIaIQobChMI_obC6fyI_QIVwe7tCh1CrQmWEAAYAiAAEgJnFPD_BwE


National Apprenticeships Week 
This week in school we have been celebrating National Apprenticeships Week.  Form tutors are using form-
time activities and quizzes to help students think about apprenticeships. Students will also be shown 
videos in lessons which highlight apprenticeship opportunities related to their subjects.  
 
The theme for this year is ‘Skills for Life’. National Apprenticeship Week brings together the entire 
apprenticeship community to celebrate everything that is amazing about apprenticeships.  
 
Here are our latest Careers Blog posts   

• 5 reasons to kick-start your career with an 
apprenticeship    

•  The first 100 days film- NAW     

• 12 school subjects and the many 
apprenticeship roles they link with  

 
For further advice on Apprenticeships at all levels visit 
our Apprenticeships page. 
 
The Careers Team 
 

Scholastic Book Fair 

A Scholastic Book Fair will be running from Thursday 23rd 
February to Wednesday 1st March to help us celebrate 
World Book Day! 
 
Research shows that children are five times more likely to 
finish a book if they have chosen it themselves, making a 
Scholastic Book Fair the perfect opportunity to get your 
child excited about reading. 
 
Books will range from £2.99+ covering a wide array of genres. The school will gain back a percentage on 
the books sold at the fair, which will help us continue to expand the range quality of books in our library. 
 
The fair is entirely optional and will run in the library before school, lunch time, and after school. 
 
Payment Methods: 

• Your child can browse the Book Fair and pay in person 

• Your child can reserve a book via a ‘Wish List’. You can then pay via the Scholastic Website. Then 
forward your payment reference details to Miss Pattinson ipattinson@ndhs.org.uk and she’ll 
ensure your child receives your purchase. 

 

https://www.ndhs.org.uk/blog/?pid=343&nid=4&storyid=281
https://www.ndhs.org.uk/blog/?pid=343&nid=4&storyid=281
https://www.ndhs.org.uk/blog/?pid=343&nid=4&storyid=267
https://www.ndhs.org.uk/blog/?pid=343&nid=4&storyid=266
https://www.ndhs.org.uk/blog/?pid=343&nid=4&storyid=266
https://www.ndhs.org.uk/page/?title=Apprenticeships&pid=533
https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay
mailto:ipattinson@ndhs.org.uk


 

 

 



 


